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Changes to Pharmacy Coverage 
We wanted to let you know that effective Sept. 1, 2022, we will no longer cover the 
brand name Herceptin and Rituxan products per AHCCCS guidance for our Banner – 

University Family Care members.  Both of these products now have multiple biosimilar 
products that will be covered by our plan per AHCCCS guidance, replacing the brand 

name product. 

 

The following changes are effective Sept. 1 (not Aug. 1 as previously reported): 

Updated covered 

product name 

HCPCS code for 

covered product 

No longer covered 

product name 

Herzuma Q5113 Herceptin 

Kanjinti Q5117 Herceptin 

Ogivri Q5114 Herceptin 

Trazimera Q5116 Herceptin 

Riabni Q5123 Rituxan 

Ruxience Q5119 Rituxan 

Truxima Q5115 Rituxan 

 

Updates to our Prior Authorization grids will be available on our website at 

https://www.banneruhp.com/materials-and-services/prior-authorizations-and-

referrals#Prior-Authorization-Grids. 
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